
 

MINUTE FORM  
MINUTES: Class Rep Meeting Aungier Street 

DATE: 22nd April 2020  

TIME: 1pm  

VENUE: Zoom  

 

PRESENT  
Pierre Yimbog  President 
Barry Egan  VP Events 
Moya Browe   VP Welfare 
 
POTENTIAL CLASS REPS  
Full time and part time  
128  
 
NUMBER OF CLASS REPS ELECTED TO DATE  
107 
  
NUMBER OF CLASS REPS PRESENT  
9 
  
IN ATTENDANCE  
Shauna O’Toole Student Councillor 
Nina Baker  Student Advisor 
 

MINUTES AND ACTION ITEMS ACTION BOX 

 
Previous minutes passed. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE ACTION BOX 

 
No correspondence received.  
 

 

ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION ACTION BOX 

 
● Upcoming Assessments and SU Support 
- VP Welfare discussed the ‘No Detriment’ policy and that the SU has been 

looking for our version of the policy; many universities in the UK already 
have such a policy in place. You can read all about what a ‘No Detriment 
Policy is here, and the update here. 

-   The College is continuing to support students and are taking into 
consideration what is going on at the moment. College supports are still in 
place, though online/phone only: Counselling Service, Health Service etc. If 
students have any questions about assessments etc please contact the SU.  

 

https://www.tudsu.tv/2020/04/06/what-the-hell-is-a-no-detriment-policy/
https://www.tudsu.tv/2020/04/16/no-detriment-update/


 
-    Lockers: VP Welfare noted that as many students left notes in their lockers 

it is suggested that all students promote note sharing and study sharing 
within classes. It will not be possible to retrieve notes/belongings in lockers 
before assessments. 

-   The President stated that the policy procedures have been sent to 
Academic Council and that they are asking members to approve it at the 
next meeting on Tuesday April 28th. There is a sense of urgency to have it 
approved before upcoming assessments.  

-   Keep an eye on your student email for updates from the College and get in 
touch with any queries.  

  
● Online Students’ Union Elections 
-     TUDSU elections are going ahead, but only for full-time Sabbatical Officer 

roles and part-time Officers in Tallaght and Blanchardstown. College 
Officer and Postgraduate Officer elections will be held in the Autumn. 

-     The dates for the upcoming elections are:  

• Campaigning will begin on Monday, April 27th 

• Polling will begin at 8am on Wednesday, May 6th and continue 
until midday on Friday, May 8th 

• The results will be announced at 1pm on Friday, May 8th 
- Reps are encouraged to advise their class to keep an eye out on our 

website for updates regarding the elections.  
 

● Fundraising for RAG Charities 
- VP Events discussed our current fundraising project which is in 

partnership with TU Dublin. We are asking students to post an image of 
themselves on Instagram with #TUDublinTogether and @TUDublin and 
@tudublinsu_cc. Every time a student posts a photo like this TU Dublin 
will donate 2 euro to our current charities: The Peter McVerry Trust, 
BelongTo and Jigsaw.  

 
● School Rep Elections 2020 
-     There were no nominees for School Rep.  

 
● AOB 
- The VP Events and President thanked all reps for the involvement this 

year and also thanked the College Officer, Officers and SU Staff. 
-      Get in touch with any questions! 

 
Time meeting concluded: 13.30  

Date of next meeting: Autumn 2020  

 
 

 
 


